GOMS Eblast 9-24-21 RESPECTFUL RESPONSIBLE RESILIENT

Dear GOMS Staff and Families,

A big thank you for all those taking part in the different ways to support GOMS. Our family themed dinner nights at local
restaurants, Parent Falcon Club memberships, and participation in our POP fundraiser all enable us to enrich the lives of
our students on campus by funding clubs, technology, and social emotional programs.

We would like to remind all of our families that students are under school rules from the moment they leave your home
to the moment they leave school and return home. It has been reported to GOMS that students are not behaving well at
local businesses before and after school. Students who choose to behave inappropriately on the way to school or on the
way home will face disciplinary consequences.

If your student rides their bike to school, please talk to them about using caution and bike safety. Some students are
crashing due to poor choices and excess speed. We are worried about students being injured.

We hope everyone has a great weekend. Treat each other with kindness and compassion.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Honegger and Mr. Holmes

Picture Retake Day is Wednesday, October 6th
Photos will be taken during lunch for new students, students
who missed picture day,
and students who wish to retake their photo.

You can order your picture package online by going to:

https://my.lifetouch.com/mylifetouch/#/ and using Picture
Day ID: EVTHBBKK3

Forms are also available in Student Services; if you are not ordering online, please make sure your
students bring in their picture order form and money on Wednesday, October 6th!


https://my.lifetouch.com/mylifetouch/#/

other work needed!

Don’t forget about the “Day of Awesomeness” for middle schoolers with an
American Ninja-style obstacle course, DJ dance party, snow cones and more
for students who reach the $60 threshold (3 people donating $20 or 6 people
donating $10?) A _rare_ opportunity for students to get a little crazy with
permission!

Use this link to sign up: www.stepitupkids.com/GraniteOaksMS95765

Thanks for your support! **Midnight Friday deadline for prizes.
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Granite Oaks Middle School Parent Falcon Club

A big ‘thank you’ to everyone who filled out their Golden Tickets! There’s still an
opportunity to get cool prizes**, just 10 minutes to enter 10+ emails! That’s it! No
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Here’s one of the winners of the Another winner of the mini fridges stuffed with cash,
mini fridges stuffed with cash, Nolan in Riddhi from Mrs. Schuett’s class. Nice job Riddhi!

Mr. Giammona’s class. Way to go Nolan!

One more winner of the mini
fridges stuffed with cash,
Addison in Mr. Costa’s class.
Great job Addison!




